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Homicide Investigation 

 
(Charleston County, SC) On September 22, 2015, just before 10:00 p.m., Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office Deputies were dispatched to 2317 W. Palmer Drive, in the unincorporated part 

of Charleston County to investigate the discovery of a deceased elderly black female.  

 

Family members became concerned when they were unable to reach the victim. When they 

arrived at her home, the body of Ms. Barbara Little was discovered. Deputies observed a large 

amount of blood around the victim’s body. Investigators are working with the Coroner’s Office 

and following up on several leads.  

 

This is an active criminal investigation. Anyone with information is asked to call Crime Stoppers 

at 843.554.1111 or the Charleston County Consolidated Dispatch Center at 843.743.7200. You 

can also submit a tip to us directly by visiting the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office website at 

www.ccso.charlestoncounty.org. 
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